
Village of Freeville 

Public Hearing Minutes 

June 6, 2017 

 

A public hearing was held on June 6, 22017 to allow for comments from the public on the 

final copy of the law ordinance for Renewable Energy in the Village of Freeville.   

 

Present:  Mayor David Fogel, Trustees, Jason Cuykendall, Diana Radford, Planning 

Board Chair Diane Eaton, Planning Board Members Jim Krebs, Tom Cavataio, Ron 

Symanski. Village Residents Dan Barrows, Public Member Suzanne McMannis, 

Community Radio WRFI reporter Marietta Synodis and Clerk Edania Hernandez 

 

Mayor David Fogel called the public hearing to order at 7:15 pm. 

 

The public was asked for any comments and input about the law ordinance on Renewable 

Energy in the Village of Freeville. 

 

Lily Gershon, Dan Barrows expressed their support the law and for proposed wind 

turbine in the Village of Freeville.  

 

Suzanne McMannis had no comments.  

 

David stated that Rick Fritz yet needs to sign off on site plan review application. The 

board of Trustees will vote on ordinance at the end of the Board of Trustees meeting. 

 

Public hearing adjourned at 7:31 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Edania Hernandez 

Clerk 

 

 


